
-
TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 
SEPTEMBER 17, 1990 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilrnernbers J. V. Stone 

C. Mark Kingseed 
Mark Beasley 
James Singer 
Sally Beals 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Michael Haverland 
Administrative Assistant Judith Gilleland 
Municipal Attorney Robert Farquhar 

Mr. Kenning outlined a proposed grant application by the 
City of Centerville for submittal to the Ohio Department of 
Natural Resources for the purpose of acquiring funds through the 
litter prevention and recycling program. The purchase of a 
recycling truck is proposed if the grant is received. 

Mr. Farquhar reported on current litigation concerning the 
City's recent annexation of approximately 470 acres in Washington 
Township to the City of Centerville. A ruling on the Appeal is 
expected in the near future. 

Discussion followed relative to the Appeal fiied by the 
Board of County Commissioners of Montgomery County against a 
Planning Commission decision denying a Variance Application to 
locate a second two million gallon water tank at the dead end of 
Johanna Drive. 

~ ~ ~ CD. 
Marilyn J. McLaugh'l-in 
Clerk of Council 


